
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE

Para información o preguntas, por favor llame al teléfono directo o visite el sitio web en:
For more information or questions, please call or visit:
(888) ACE-1426 or www.theaceproject.org

Thank you for your patience and cooperation...At ACE, it’s Safety First!
Note: Construction is a dynamic process and information is subject to change without notice.

Work activity is subject to weather conditions.
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NIGHTTIME STREET RESTRIPING ALONG GALE AVE. DECEMBER 6; 
EDISON WORK ALONG RAILROAD ST. DECEMBER 4-5

WHAT
Alameda Corridor-East Project contractors will intermittently close Gale Avenue from Plaza Drive to Fullerton 
Road for restriping of temporary traffic lanes along 500 feet west of the Fullerton Road/Gale Avenue 
intersection. Simultaneously, Southern California Edison will conduct a power outage for two days along Railroad  
Street to perform de-energization of power lines (see map above).

WHAT TO EXPECT
Traffic lanes along Gale Avenue will be intermittently closed for one night west of Fullerton Road and east of Plaza Drive 
as needed to perform restriping work. On Railroad Street power to several power poles/lines will be interrupted on two 
consecutive weekend days (Saturday and Sunday) for de-energization along Railroad Street in preparation for shoring work. 
Power to local businesses and access will be maintained at all times. Construction equipment will be located along 
Gale Avenue, Fullerton Road and Railroad Street during these efforts.    

WHEN
The night restriping work on Gale Avenue will be performed on Monday, December 6, 2021 from 9:00 PM to 4:00 AM 
on Tuesday, December 7, 2021.  The Edison work along Railroad Street will be performed on Saturday, December 4, 
2021 from 6:00 AM to Sunday, December 5, 2021 at 6:00 PM.  


